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Calling All Young Adults!
You’re invited to attend our bi-monthly 
meetings every 1st and 3rd Tuesday of 
the Month at 7:00 pm in the Ministry 
Center to learn more about our Catholic 
faith through DVD series and movies 
while connecting with other young 
adults.  Feel free to bring snacks to 
share.  Our next meeting will be 
October 4th...see you there!

To Our New Parishioners!
The Smith Family

 The Winters Family
The  Sedgwick Family
 The Gonzalez Family

The Malysz Family
The Wilson Family

CHILI COOK-OFF tickets available at 
Masses this weekend! 

Friday, October 14, 2016 
 6:00 -9:00 PM 

St. Joseph Marello Ministry Center 

Parishioners and Guests Welcome 

Cost : Adults $10 (including  one beverage); Kids 
admitted FREE. 
Good Food: Taste homemade chili prepared in 
traditional and unique styles. The menu will also 
include salad, cornbrea d/muffins/bread, and 
dessert.
Beverages: No host bar featuring water, soft 
drinks, beer, wine, and Margaritas. 
Good Time: Enjoy lively conversation with 
cooks, parishioners, clergy and guests. Vote for 
your favorite chili and congratulate award 
winning cooks. 
Good Cause: Net proceeds go to Camp 
ReCreation and the Nation al Alliance on Mental 
Illness – Placer County Chapter. 

Want to cook your chili for this event? Sign 
up to cook when you purchase a ticket. 

��
��
��
��

                                3rd Annual Chili Cook-Off

FRIDAY, October 14th - 6pm to 9pm – St. Joseph Marello  Ministry Center, 7200 Auburn Folsom Rd, Granite Bay ,CA 

One  Adult Admission $10 
(Includes one  complimentary beverage.)

Supporting People with Intellectual Disabilities 
Join us for GOOD FOOD – GOOD CAUSE – GOOD TIME 

CHILI KNIGHT 2016 

��

First Thursday Vocations Holy Hour

Thursday, October 6th
7-8:00 pm

St. Joseph’s Chapel at
Mount St. Joseph

(6530 Wells Ave., Loomis)
 

Contact Karen Chappelear for more 
information: 916-652-7560
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Lighthouse Book of the Week:
Gangland To Promised Land 

He was a serious “face” in London’s 
East End. His jackets were tailored to 
hold his machete and knucklebusters. 
His drug deals made him wealthy. He 
nearly killed a man outside a nightclub, 
but then something extraordinary 
happened...

Altar Servers
Saturday, October 1

  5:00 pm  N. Steinmetz, G. Bettini, 
E. Stang

Sunday, October 2
8:30 am  O. Harimoto, G. Birch, S. Birch
10:30 am  F. da Roza, L. Boyd, T. Boyd
  5:00 pm  L. Kavanaugh, V. Greenside, 

T. Danti

Extraordinary Ministers of
Holy Communion

Saturday, October 1
  5:00 pm	  G. Martinez, R. Egan-Orlando,

D. Trovato

Sunday, October 2
  8:30 am  C. Brafford, P. Story, M. Weber,

H. Peel, J. Hein, M. Gaudio
10:30 am  K. Chase, R. Frederick, J. Kong,

A. Kitchura, K. Kitchura,  
V. Leon, J. Mortensen

  5:00 pm  TBA

The 
Vocations Prayer Cross  

will be at the homes of 
 

Joe & Sharon Hein
Dave & Ann Whitman

All parishioners are invited 
to sign up to receive the 
prayer cross at any Mass 
you desire, by contacting 
John O’Brien at job1938@

aol.com or signing up in the vestibule. It is 
our hope that this experience will encourage 
each of us to take seriously our vocation as a 
member of the Body of Christ and encourage 
ALL of us to pray for the gift of vocations to 
priesthood and religious life.

“Strive for perfection in 
all things, even in the 
smallest.” 

- St. Joseph Marello



Who in the Church should  
participate in political life?  

In the Catholic Tradition, responsible citizenship is a virtue and participation in political life is a moral obliga-
tion rooted in our baptismal commitment to follow Jesus Christ and to bear Christian witness in all we do.   

The Church calls us to a political engagement shaped by the moral convictions of well-formed consciences and 
focused on: 

�� the dignity of every human being,  
�� the pursuit of the common good,  
�� the protection of the weak and the vulnerable.   

As citizens, therefore, we should be guided more by our moral convictions than by our attachment to a politi-
cal party or interest group.  Our participation should help transform the party to which we belong rather than 
let the party transform us in such a way that we neglect or deny fundamental moral truths or approve intrinsi-
cally evil acts.  We need to form our consciences in accord with Catholic teaching.  This is how we can help 
build a civilization of truth and love. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

     - Taken from: USCCB - Forming Consciences for Faithful Citizenship;  pp 7-9.  See also:  www.faithfulcitizenship.org . 
Next Week:  How does the Church help the Catholic faithful speak about political & social issues? 
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Fall 40 Days for Life
Come pray for just an hour

and save a LIFE!

From September 28 to November 6, our 
community will take part in 40 Days for 
Life--a groundbreaking, coordinated 
international mobilization.  We pray 
that, with God’s help, this will mark 
the beginning of the end of abortion in 
our city--and beyond.

Our local 40 Days for Life prayer vigil 
will offer immediate and practical 
help to women facing an unexpected 
pregnancy and share the love and 
mercy of Jesus Christ.  This continuous 
peaceful, prayerful vigil will be held 
at Women’s Health Specialists, 1442 
Ethan Way in Sacramento from 7 a.m. 
to 7 p.m., Monday through Friday.

 You are invited to come by for an 
hour or two and join others at the site.  
Read more at www.40daysforlife.com/
sacramento.  For information, call 
Carol at 916.521.1974.

Retrouvaille – Marriage Recovery

Retrouvaille can give you the communication 
skills you need to relate to one another in 
a better, more respectful and emotionally 
mature way. The next weekend in Sacramento 
is October 7 - 9. For more information 
call (800) 470-2230 or visit http://www.
helpourmarriage.com

Christian Brothers High School
Open House

Join us for Open House on Sunday, October 
2, from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. Stop by and see 
firsthand why CB is the place to be for 
exceptional academic programs, the arts, 
athletics and more – all in a faith-filled, 
nurturing community. Highlights of the 
day include campus tours including the 
engineering labs and CB’s award-winning 
television studio - KBFT, an art exhibition, 
performances by the band and choir, 
academic department information tables 
and more. Informational presentations 
are scheduled for 11:30 a.m. and 12:30 
p.m.

Visit cbhs-sacramento.org to register.

GOD IS CALLING YOU!

A vocation – marriage, priesthood, 
religious life, etc. - is a call to love and 
every baptized person has one!  But 
perhaps you’re feeling a tug to give your 
heart to Jesus exclusively, sitting at His 
feet like Mary Magdalene, or perhaps 
you’ve wondered what life is like as 
a cloistered nun?  If you’re a single, 
Catholic woman between the ages of 18-
38 years, we invite you to spend a day of 
discernment on October 15, 2016 with 
the Dominican Contemplative Nuns of 
Corpus Christi Monastery in Menlo Park, 
CA.  Catch a glimpse of the same hidden 
life of love that has been lived at the 
heart of the Church and the Dominican 
Order since St. Dominic founded the first 
community of Dominican nuns in 1206.  
For more information or to reserve your 
spot, contact Sr. Joseph Marie, O.P., 
at vocations@nunsmenlo.org, or visit 
our website at http://nunsmenlo.org/
discernment-days/. There is no cost to 
attend the event. Space is limited and 
fills fast!
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Carmelite Montastery
Benefit Luncheon

The Auxiliary of the Carmelite Monastery in 
Georgetown is hosting a benefit luncheon on 
October 8, 2016, at St. Joseph’s Parish Hall 
in Auburn. This Italian themed luncheon 
will be held from 12 noon ‘til 3 pm, with food 
cooked by the Auburn chapter of the Knights 
of Columbus. The luncheon will include 
drawing for the beautiful quilt handmade by 
the Auxiliary, as well as a silent auction and 
raffle. A slide show of the life of the Sisters 
and the grounds of the Monastery will also 
be presented. Tickets are only $20 and can 
by contacting carmelitehelpers@gmail.com 
or Kathy Kitchura at akitchura@aol.com

Married Couples:

Do you wish you could talk about something 
besides all the stresses in your life?  Do 
you wish you could share all your hopes 
and dreams without feeling any guilt.  We 
have the answer.  A Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend gives you the time 
and tools to revitalize romance, deepen 
communication, and nourish the spirituality 
in your marriage. Upcoming dates are as 
follows:  October 7-9 in Reno, NV.; and 
November 4-6 in Sacramento.  IT IS NOT TOO 
EARLY TO REGISTER, CALL NOW! For more 
information visit our website at: https://
www.sacramentowwme.orgor contact Terry 
& Janet at applications@sacramentowwme.
org or 916-489-3464.
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